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from around and beyond our Churches 

Carols Galore 

Care Home Ministry Update 

The next service at The Hawthorns will be a 
Communion (shared from the 10am service at St. 
Peter’s) on Tuesday 5th December, 2pm 

There will be Carol Services at our Care Homes next 
month - and we would be very grateful for help with 
singing and helping people to follow the words: 

 The Hawthorns - Tues 19th December, 2pm 

 Austen Court - Thurs 21st December, 3pm 

Please let Nick or Elaine at the Benefice 
Office (01386 446381) know if you 
would like to come and support our 
ministry in our local care homes. 

Advent Countdown…. 

LAST CALL!  

Gi
s for local Children and Young People 

Bengeworth and Hampton Churches are 

taking the lead in collec�ng gi�s for our local 

Children’s Centre to distribute to needy families at 

Christmas. We are gathering these gi�s together at our 

Toy Services on Sunday 3rd December - both 10am at 

Bengeworth and Hampton.  

The Children’s Centre are especially grateful for gi�s to 

suit older teenagers and under-4s. Please wrap gi�s in 

strong paper, label it with boy/girl/either and a rough 

age - and get them to church before next Sunday! More 

details from Marie Bomyer 01386 421559. 

Caring Appealing 

This year, St Andrew’s School at Hampton 
are participating in the ‘Socks and Chocs’ 
Appeal which is a registered charity who 
provides socks and chocs for homeless 
people in our community. Please see the 
website for more details: http://socksandchocs.co.uk/ 

How can you help? If you like, you can donate new 
or nearly new adult socks and/or fun size bars of 
chocolate.  Please bring these to the 
school by Friday 8th December.  They 
will then be passed on to the Vale of 
Evesham Christian Centre for 
distribution. 

Did you know? Our Pewsheets and 

the Newsheet Extra are available 

online (2 pages in one document) each 

week by Friday lunchtime at 

www.hamptonchurch.org.uk - click on ‘Downloads’  

A Nourishing Welcome 

Bengeworth Parish Lunch is on Saturday 2nd 

December from 12.30pm, in church.  

A good meal amongst friends.  

All welcome 

Please book with Sandra Cockram  

on 01386 832676 

Mega SPLASH!  
An Asum Group monthly event for 

children between 4 and 11 years 

(adults welcome too) 

Come and get ready for Christmas…! 

Sunday 3rd December, 2.00pm at All Saints Church, 

Evesham  Contact: Rosie 01386 442111 

Churches Together in Evesham & District  

Saturday 2nd December at 10.30 am  

Mince Pie Give-Away  
Time to spread a little cheer in the shops and 
streets of  Evesham. This has now become an 

established tradition in our town.  
Last year we estimate that about 1200 mince pies 

given away.  
Musicians and choir will be joining us again this year 

to bring additional elements of seasonal joy. 
A  great and truly enjoyable opportunity to show the 
Church of Jesus Christ in Evesham coming out of 

our buildings and working together  
to offer seasonal gifts to those in our town.  

Join us in Evesham High Street  

(outside the Sue 

Ryder Charity shop) 
Please bring mince 

pies :) 
Carol Café @ All Saints Church  

Saturday 9th December 11.00am to 2.00pm  

Evesham Parish Carol Service 

at All Saints 

including choir from Prince Henry’s High School 

Friday 15th December at 6.00 pm 

Carol Singing at The Fairfield 

Saturday 16th December 

For details contact Sarah 429122 


